
WE WANT TO HEAR
FROM YOU!

The Nakusp Café is coming up next month, and
we want to make sure we’re discussing the

topics that matter most to YOU, our community. 

Email your questions and
suggestions by October 1st to:

cao@nakusp.com

DO YOU HAVE A QUESTION YOU’D

LIKE ANSWERED BY VILLAGE

STAFF?

IS THERE A TOPIC YOU’D LIKE TO

DISCUSS AT THE CAFE? 

Written submissions can be delivered to the mail
slot at the Village Office at 91 1  St NWst


